
The U.S. Symposium on Harmful Algae focuses on enhancing our 
understanding of harmful algal blooms and their effects on aquatic 
ecosystems, public health, and communities. Through scientific 
sessions and specialized breakout discussions, participants will 
engage in conversations about emerging challenges, innovative 
approaches, and updates in HAB science, management, policy, and 
programs. This dynamic four-day event features plenary sessions, 
breakout discussions, and scientific poster presentations covering 
key topics such as bloom dynamics, monitoring and management, 
prevention and mitigation strategies, emerging technologies, 
community engagement, and modeling and forecasting. The primary 
goal is to facilitate knowledge sharing, address emerging issues, and 
drive progress toward effective HAB management. Attendees also 
value the many opportunities to network, connect with colleagues, 
and discuss the latest developments in the world of HABs.

The 13th US Symposium on Harmful Algae 
invites you to join us in Cedar Rapids, Iowa!

Find out more by visiting our website at: US-HABS.org

Scan the QR code below with your device to 
visit the event website where you will find 
the latest details about the symposium:

Visit the Symposium Website
SAVE THE DATE!

US-HABS.org

October 25–29, 2026 Cedar Rapids, IA


